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COUNCIL 10208 TO RAISE MONEY FOR LOCAL CATHOLIC CHARITIES 

 Our annual Fall Fest Ham 
Dinner is set for October 
31, 2008. Ray Bertrand 
and Ed Miller have agreed 
to co-chair the project. 
Bill Nosek, Milt Spaniel & 
Ed Kearns are in charge 
of ticket sales for this 

and for the Ham Sales 
Project to follow. 
The funds made from the 
fund raiser will be used 
for local Catholic pro-
jects. This is one of our 
main fund raisers for the 

year and  

we urge all  Knights to 
keep this date open, to 
buy tickets to the event 

and sell them to  
friends, family and 
Neighbors. 

• UPCOMING EVENTS 

• Sept.8-French Toast 

Breakfast 

• October 10-Persons   

With Disabilities Drive 

• October 31-Fall Fest  

Ham Dinner 

• March 3 to 12, 2009 
Italy Trip for Parish 
Members, Friends, Fam-

ily 

 SEPTEMBER  GUEST SPEAKER-OCTOBER FIRST DEGREE EXEMPLIFICATION 

Our guest speaker at the Sept. 2nd 
meeting will be Seminarian Jacob 
Bertrand , nephew of  Brother 
Knights Ray and Jerry Bertrand. 
Jacob is from San Diego, CA, and is 
studying in Rome at the North 

American College. He has 2 years 

left . He will talk to us about  
life as a seminarian, which 

should be very interesting. 
At our October meeting we 
are  planning to have our  a 
First Degree Exemplification.  
Tom Yerina is making ar-

rangements to have  

everything ready for then. 
Mentors working with new 
members should do everything 
they can to have the form 
100’s  in by that date so we can 
bring in their new members as 

soon as possible. 

PERSONS  WITH DISABILITIES  CAMPAIGN  ON  TRACK 

Our annual Persons with Disabilities Campaign will be held  Friday October 10, 2008. Donnie Miller and 
Gary Young are in charge and doing a great job of organizing this event.  If you have not already volun-
teered to sell Tootsie Rolls, I urge you to call one of them and give them your name. We will be selling   

at various  locations throughout the village and you get your choice. CALL THEM TODAY……. 
 

    

PLEASE  NOTEPLEASE  NOTEPLEASE  NOTEPLEASE  NOTE;  The August Issue of Columbia Magazine has a terrific 
story about Councils helping the Monks at Subiaco Abbey. The article begins 
on page 22. This is a very good article, about something so close to home. well 

worth reading. If you missed it, go look it up. 



Our Family of the Month 
Award for July was presented 
to Hank and Kay Mathew. 
Hank is serving as Deputy 
Grand Knight and Program 
Chairman this year. He and his 
wife have taken on the commit-

ment of Hank becoming a   
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KNIGHT  AND  FAMILY OF THE MONTH 

Deacon. This will require years 
of study and dedication. Con-
gratulations to both and Good 

Luck in your studies.  
 
Knight of the Month for July was 
Presented to Ray Bertrand, 
who has been very active in 
both 3rd and 4th degrees. Ray 
has agreed to co-chair our Fall 

Fest in October.  
A certificate was also given to 

Brother Knight Ray  
Hiemenz who had been 
named Knight of the Month 
for April  but had  never re-
ceived his certificate. Ray is in 
charge of our kitchen crew 
and does  a lot for our coun-

cil. 

HONORARY  LIFE  MEMBERS 

Honorary Life Member Certificates were presented 
to Brother Knights Larry Lipsmeyer, Thomas 
Gallagher, Tom Ament and Gary Young. 
Brother Tom Gallagher was not able to attend the 
meeting. This award is presented to Knights who 
are 70 years of age, and who have 25 years of con-
tinuous service to the Order and to Knights who 
have 50 years of service regardless of age. Young 

Deacon Larry has 50 years of service to the Order.  
 
Congratulations  to all.  

HONORARY  MEMBERSHIPS 

Honorary Membership was  granted 

to Brother Knights 
Mike Kerwin and Don Richard-
son. Brother Don could not attend 
the meeting. Honorary membership 
is given to Knights who attain the age 

of 65 with 25 years of service.  

Congratulations to Brother 

Knights Mika and Don 
on achieving  this award 
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It’s not too late to sign up for the Parish Pilgrimage to Italy in March 2009. All members of the 
parish, their family & friends, neighbors are invited to join us. Our council is hosting the event and 
Msgr. Malone and Father Vic are coming along as our spiritual advisors. Please give this your con-

sideration, because it will truly be a trip of a life-time. 

If you have any questions please ask Bob Honzik, chairman or Ron Boudreaux, Grand Knight. 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

                                 FIELD   AGENTS  NOTES 
RETIREMENT ACCOUNT  ALERT 

Concerned about a comfortable and worry –free retirement?  Have your CD’s and Savings 

interest been changed or lowered? 

Retired and your 401K has not performed to keep up with inflation? 

Knights of Columbus is ready to help you provide for a stable and dependable future ! ! !Now, 

in addition to our traditional Flexible Premium Annuity, the Knights of Columbus 
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Now, in addition to our traditional Flexible Premium Annuity, the Knights of  Columbus has 

Introduced the VANTAGE Single Premium  Deferred Annuity guarantee interest for 5 years, 

This may be part of the answer for you. 

In addition, we can easily accommodate rollovers and transfers free of charge. 

Your Knights of Columbus has been Assuring our Members welfare for more than 126 

years. 

I will be happy to meet with you at your convenience—in your home—to discuss with you in de-
tail how the Knights of Columbus can help you to secure the comfortable worry-free re-

tirement you want and deserve. 

I’m at 501-204-9486 or randy.schnoebelen@kofc.org. Call me. Let’s talk. 

 

Randy Schnoebelen, FIC 

Knights of Columbus 

Field Agent 

 

Note from Ron Boudreaux—-For the 16th consecutive year, the Knights of Columbus insur-
ance program has earned Standard and Poor’s highest rating: AAA (Extremely Strong) With more 
than 140 years experience, S&P is the financial industry’s foremost independent rating bureau, 

providing investment, credit, and risk analyses of financial institutions around the world. 


